
An 11-18 Co-educational Grammar School
Number on roll: 529 (including 93 in the sixth form)

We are looking to appoint an experienced teacher of modern foreign languages to lead our                
department from September 2024.  We need an enthusiastic practitioner with recent experience of 
teaching this subject in mainstream or special schools, who can plan and adapt the curriculum for 
this subject to meet the needs of our students.  We currently teach three languages at the school 
with every student studying one language to GCSE.  The department also offers various cultural 
activities and contributes to the International Schools programme.  The successful candidate will:

•	 Be well qualified and an experienced teacher.
•	 Have high expectations.
•	 Have extensive knowledge of the subject and be suitably qualified to teach French to A Level 

with the ability to teach a second language (ideally Spanish).
•	 Have the ability to inspire and motivate students and colleagues.
•	 Have a track record of forming very good working relationships with pupils, parents and staff.

Queen Elizabeth’s is a Selective Academy, currently having 529 pupils on roll and is located in the 
small, rural town of Alford.  Queen Elizabeth’s is a very friendly and caring community in which             
pupils are known and valued individually.  The atmosphere is calm, happy and purposeful; standards 
of attainment, behaviour and dress are high, and we are proud of our reputation as one of the top 
schools in the East Midlands whilst offering a holistic, supportive approach to education.  

For further details about the school please visit our website, http://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/ 
www.qegs.co.uk    For an application form either contact Mrs A Duff (PA to the Headteacher) on 
01507 462403 or a.duff@queenelizabeths.co.uk or use the form on our website.  

The deadline for applications is Friday 10 May at 12 noon.

Queen Elizabeth’s Grammar is committed to safer           
recruitment practice and pre-employment checks in 
line with KCSIE 2023 will be undertaken before any 
appointment is confirmed.  The school is committed to 
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share 
this commitment.  The post is subject to an enhanced 
Disclosures and Barring Service clearance.  In accordance 
with Part 7 of the Immigration Act 2016 (Fluency Duty), 
the ability to converse at ease with customers and provide 
advice in accurate spoken English is essential for the post.

QUEEN ELIZABETH’S GRAMMAR, ALFORD

Subject Leader for Modern Foreign Languages
Required for September 2024


